
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 578 
Re: 40' foot boxes being street turned in LA 
 
 
To our Valued Customers and Drayman,  
 
Please be advised pre-clearance is required in order to street turn 40' 
equipment in Los Angeles for reloading to Portland and Seattle.  Some 
equipment suppliers do not allow termination in Portland or Seattle and 
therefore may require a termination in Los Angeles.   
 
We would request Pacer Customers or their drayage company representatives 
to get clearance prior to reloading these units by calling the Pacer Stacktrain 
office in Orange.  
 
Denise Vega  714 450 1415 
Cindy Ramirez 714 450 1403 
Kris Quiroz  714 450 1402 
 
 
Thank You for your cooperation in this matter. 
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